
Accommodations
The meeting location is accessible to people 
with disabilities. MassDOT provides reason-
able accommodations and/or language 
assistance free of charge upon request 
(including but not limited to interpreters in 
American Sign Language and languages 
other than English, open or closed caption-
ing for videos, assistive listening devices and 
alternate material formats, such as audio 
tapes, Braille and large print), as available.

For accommodation or language assistance, 
please contact Trish Foley by phone 
(857-368-8907), or by email at trish.foley@
dot.state.ma.us

Requests should be made as soon as 
possible prior to the meeting, and for more 
difficult to arrange services including 
sign-language, CART or language translation 
or interpretation, requests should be made at 
least ten (10) business days before the 
meeting.

In case of inclement weather, meeting 
cancellation announcements will be posted 
on the internet at MBTA.com

MBTA Public Meeting

Sullivan Square Station 
Lower Busway and  

Parking Lot Reconstruction

April 5, 2018 – 6:00 PM
The Schraffts Center
Cafeteria
529 Main Street
Charlestown, MA 02129

The Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority 
(MBTA) is currently working with Wynn Boston Harbor 
to implement roadway and transportation 
improvements to Sullivan Square including the 
reconstruction of the MBTA’s Sullivan Square Station 
lower busway and parking to enhance the level of 
service, performance, and passenger safety. Located 
in front of the Sullivan Square Transit Station, the 
upper and lower busways connect 12 bus lines serving 
Boston, Malden, Medford, Somerville, Cambridge, and 
Everett. Wynn is privately funding these improvements 
and no public or tax payer funds are being used to pay 
for these improvements.

The planned improvements will upgrade, replace, or 
repair the roadway surface, pavement markings, 
drainage, bus shelters, lighting, security, traffic and 
wayfinding signage, and landscaping. Improvements 
have been designed to improve traffic flow around the 
station, enhance pedestrian, bicycle and customer 
safety, increase bus operation capacity and efficiency, 
and improve the station’s accessibility.

The construction will be phased to minimize 
disruptions to MBTA customers and maintain the 

current levels of transit and bus service for 
the duration of the project. Parking service 
will be reduced and at times fully relocated 
during construction. Construction is 
scheduled to last approximately 7 months 
and will begin in April, 2018.


